
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The Black Bear Inn in South Lake Tahoe isn’t
allowed to name the network or show, but a
production crew and cast just wrapped up the
pilot for a new reality show to be aired the
second quarter of 2015.

• El Dorado Arts Council is now the 501(c)3 BATS (Bring Arts
to Schools) is affiliated with.

• Mt. Rose Ski Area will open again this weekend for skiing
and riding.

•  Douglas  County  District  Judge  Michael  Gibbons  is  in
contention  to  move  to  the  Nevada  Court  of  Appeals.

• Douglas County residents or business owners interested in
participating  in  an  advisory  committee  to  assist  in  the
selection process for clerk-treasurer should call 775.782.9860
or email wlang@co.douglas.nv.us by Nov. 21 at 5pm.
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